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Comments: Dear USFS, 

 

I would like to second the letter and attached documents submitted by the Cloud Foundation and everyone else

who wrote letters advocating to move cattle off our public lands; the public does not want them there and by not

taking into consideration the wants of the public, that is essentially taxation without representation.  The public is

well aware how the government has stolen our public lands and given them to private cattle interests where

those interests, along with the federal government in the form of Wildlife Services have proceeded to eliminate all

wild animals on public lands in a cruel and unusual manner. 

 

Please continue to expand wild horse territory, move cattle off public lands, stop the round-ups, figure out which

fertility vaccine is the least harmful, make conditions at holding pens public, stop spending billions of taxpayer

dollars to support the mismanagement of the wild horses. Please see attached document I submitted before the

comment extension. 

 

Thank you,  Christina Anthes


